
Baubigny Schools – Le Murier’s vision is to 
strive to develop a community of happy and 
successful learners, confident individuals and 
responsible citizens. School endeavours to 
provide a range of challenging opportunities, 
support and friendship, a safe and stimulating 
environment and an encouragement of 
lifelong learning. 
Inspectors reported that the quality of 
learners’ experiences is good in Le Murier 
School. Most young people ... say that they 
feel safe and well cared for in school. Most 
feel that they have an adult they can talk to 
if they are worried or unhappy about 
something. 
The aim of Le Murier is to enable our students 
to be active, productive members of the 
community and to be fully included within 
society. 
The Inspectors’ report highlighted that the 
majority of students make or exceed 
expected progress in literacy and numeracy 
and that the school manages the transition 
of young people well at all stages of their 
education and in preparing them for life and 
work after school. 
26 students went into 60 work experience 
placements this year of which the large 
majority were very successful. 

 
Numeracy 
Of the 16 year 11 students who sat Edexcel 
Foundation Skills Numeracy examinations at 
Entry Levels 2 and 3 (pre-GCSE level), 6 
passed at EL2 and 6 passed at EL3 - a 75% 
success rate. 
ICT 
The 11 year 10 students who sat Edexcel 
Foundation Skills ICT EL3 passed; a 100% 
success rate. 
BTEC 
6 students achieved Level 1 BTEC awards at 
the GCFE, 5 in construction and 1 in 
engineering 
Duke of Edinburgh 
The majority of KS4 and KS5 students are 
undertaking this award at either Bronze or 

Silver level.  9 students have achieved Silver, 
with 6 still working towards. 
Additional qualifications are being followed 
or considered this year including further 
Numeracy and Literacy awards and a BTEC 
award in ICT (in conjunction with St 
Sampson’s High). Year 11 students are 
piloting the John Muir Award (Outdoor 
Education) and others have begun an Edexcel 
qualification complimenting the College Retail 
Course.  
One of the highlights of this 
year has been Le Murier’s 
involvement for the first 
time in the national 
Shakespeare for Schools. 
Most of the school were involved in the 
successful production of The Tempest. This 
will feature again in a forthcoming Baubigny 
Shakespeare evening with St Sampson’s High 
School. 
This wide range of learning experiences and 
activities enable our students to gain the skills 
necessary to become valued members of our 
community. We continue to maintain strong 
links with the community and our students 
benefit enormously from their generosity and 
support.  
Our students also work hard to support 
others raising over £1200 for the Skipton 

Swimarathon
and over 
£1500 
through a 
unique and 
successful 
day out in 
Herm as part 

of the BBC Countryfile Ramble for Children in 
Need which was featured on national 
television. Year 7-9 students greeted and 
served many parents and friends at a 
Macmillan Coffee event, raising almost £200. 
Some of our Senior students decided to 
donate the profits from the weekly tuck shop 
they run, to the flood disaster fund in 
Cumbria just before Christmas – their 
generousity gained national recognition 
through one of the major national 
newspapers!  
Guernsey can be proud of our wonderful 
students – we are! 


